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By the Short Term Rental By-law Review Committee

Short Term Rental 
By-law Review 



Committee 
Mandate

The Short Term Rental committee 
reports directly to Town Council. 
The committee will be responsible 
for reviewing the Town’s Short 
Term Rental Licensing By-law and 
providing recommendations to 
Council.
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Committee 
Members

• Jason Clements
• Rene Brewer
• David Levesque – Vice Chair
• John Buchanan
• Gary Burroughs – Council Rep
• Norm Arsenault – Council Rep
• Rob Browning – Chair
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Key Findings

• Data
• Hosted versus Unhosted 

STRs
• Commercialization
• Expansion of Sharing 

Economy
• Compliance/ Enforcement
• On-going Review



Thank You

Questions?
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